
From: Heidi Fowler  
Sent: 03 March 2022 16:34 
To: Planning   
Subject: Objection to Application (22/00385/SO). 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
It appears that this application is no longer on the portal and therefore people are unable to 
comment. 
 
I wish to object most strongly to this application on the following grounds; 
 
 
Intrinsic Landscape Character of the land to the east of the A361. It was recognised by the Inspector 
in his report in 2015 as being of high visual landscape value and development of this area would 
have significant harmful effects on the landscape character. 
 

Highways Impacts - The current infrastructure cannot accommodate further development. This was 
also recognised by the Inspector. It is not viable to provide the infrastructure required and there is 
no plan to do so. 

Environmental Impact – To natural habitats for wildlife, plants and trees.  Congestion at the Junction 
11 roundabout is significant at times and idling engines will only destroy the environment further. 

Rural areas must be protected and not further urbanised. 

Regards  

 

Heidi Fowler 
 

 

 

 

Westminster House, Blacklocks Hill ,  Banbury ,  OX17 2BS ,  United Kingdom 
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